
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,   

What a term we have had — where has 
it gone?! I can hardly believe that we are 
heading into this festive time, and      
preparing, once again, for a new year 
ahead!   

December has been the busiest month 
in school yet, with pantos, productions, 
visitors and trips out. Yet, despite all this, 
the children have maintained their focus 
on learning and behaviour has          
continued to be great! I really am so 
proud of our Braybrook Family — they 
are a credit to you all!   

Amidst all the tinsel and festive          
celebrations, this month the children 
have undertaken assessments which, 
once again, evidence their good        
progress and learning in reading, writing 
and maths. I am now looking forward to 
meeting with the teachers, immediately 
after Christmas, to discuss every child in 
turn and to ensure that we continue to 
support  each one in meeting their full  
potential.   

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank 
you all for your continued support of your 
children and of our school, and to wish 
you all a safe and 
happy Christmas 
with family and 
friends. We are 
looking forward to            
welcoming you back 
in 2018 and to    
embracing the new    
challenges that lie 
ahead.   

Miss E Green    

Headteacher  

Braybrook Primary School 

Braybrook 

Orton Goldhay 

Peterborough  

PE2 5QL 

Useful Information 

School Dinners cost £2.00 

a day or £10.00 a week for 

Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6.  

Please pay all dinner money 

for the week on a Monday 

morning. 

 

All newsletters and some 

letters sent home will be 

available on our website. 

Why not have a look?   
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School Attendance  

Despite a huge amount of sickness and 

absence since September, we want to 

thank you for your continued support of 

our Braybrook Family in securing good 

levels of punctuality and attendance 

during the Autumn Term.  

Current school attendance, since        

September 2017, stands at 95.6%.  

A special well done goes to Yr 5, Opal 

Class, for the best attendance in the 

Autumn Term—96.5%! They loved their 

trip to the Pantomime on Monday!    

 

 

 

 

Congratulations go to both                       

Charley Deane and Alexander Banda, 

winners of the 100% attendance 

awards in Autumn 1 & Autumn 2.         

We hope that they and their families 

enjoy their meal out and family time  

together over Christmas.   

Good luck Miss Bryan!  
As we head into this exciting festive period, the Braybrook Family 

would like to take the opportunity to wish Miss Bryan and her 

partner Steve all the very best, as they prepare to welcome their 

own new arrival and bundle of joy. Whilst 

Miss Bryan is hoping to return to work for 

a short time after the Christmas break, this 

is our last opportunity to wish her well, on behalf of our children 

and parents. We will all, of course, miss Miss Bryan during the 

coming weeks and months, but will look forward to welcoming 

her back and to meeting the new addition to our Braybrook  

Family! Good luck and much love to you all  x x x   

https://www.pinterest.co.uk/pin/337207090826806393/
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/pin/418131146635624660/


TERM DATES  

Autumn Term 2017 

Term ends: Tuesday, 19 December 

Spring Term 2018 

Term starts: Thursday, 4th January 

Half Term: 12 - 16 February 

Term ends: Thursday, 29th March 

Summer Term 2018 

Term starts: Tuesday, 17th April 

May Day: Monday, 7th May 

Half Term: 28th May - 1st June 

Term ends: Friday, 20th July 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday, 4th January   -  Spring term begins 

Monday, 8th & Tuesday, 9th January - Yr 5/6 Bikeability 

Tuesday, 9th January   - Onyx start swimming 

Wednesday, 10th January  - ‘Family Science’ starts 

Thursday, 11th January   - Reception Screening 

      Yr 6 Height and Weight 

Wednesday, 31st January  - Yr 3/4 Viking Experience 

Reception Nativity 

The Nativity this year featured ‘Maurice’ 
as a donkey living in a very busy stable!  
Our enthusiastic Maurice is a vision that 
will stay with us for a long time! The children were 
amazing on the stage, sang beautifully and made us 
all very proud.  Well done Topaz Class!  

Passport to the World 

On Friday 15th December, children were immersed in 

a rich variety of fun activities, exploring the many 

Commonwealth countries. Highlights included:      

African drumming and dancing, Aboriginal artwork,           

Bollywood/Bhangra dancing, an African wildlife safari, 

learning Swahili, Maori artwork, learning the Hakka, a 

virtual tour of Niagara, researching and designing 

menus from Mauritius and, a little closer to home, 

cheese tasting and learning our own National        

Anthem. No doubt, the children will have shared their 

excitement and learning with you at home. 

NEXT NEWSLETTER:  END OF JANUARY 2018 

The Wizard of Oz 

On Wednesday 13th December, a travelling  

theatre company visited the school to     

perform ‘The Wizard of Oz’ 

to the children.  Everyone 

thoroughly  enjoyed the 

p e r f o r m a n c e  a n d         

participated vigorously.  

Singing could be heard 

throughout the school! 

KS1 Performance 

Well done to all of our Key Stage 1  

children for three wonderful              

performances of ‘A King is Born’. The 

children amazed us with their beautiful 

singing and just how well they said their 

lines. We have had lots of positive feedback from 

our Braybrook families and we couldn’t be more 

proud of our children! Well done Yrs 1 & 2!  

Christmas Dinner 

On Thursday 14th December, we had our 

traditional Christmas Dinner which all the 

children and staff thoroughly enjoyed. A big 

thank you to Pippa, all the staff in the kitchen 

and the Midday Supervisors, who worked so hard to 

prepare and serve our lovely lunch.  

Christmas Fayre 

Thank you to everyone who supported the 
Christmas Fayre. It was a tremendous       
success and school made a wonderful profit 
of Ã610.98! Without your support and        
donations, we would not have raised so much 
so well done and thank you. Also a big thank 
you to Mrs Goodyear and 
Mrs Durrant, who work    
tirelessly to organise the 
fayre each year. 

There is 1 raffle ticket    
unclaimed -  Green 281. This 
can be claimed at the school 
office in the new year. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

AS OF JANUARY 2018, THE SCHOOL   
OFFICE WILL NOT ACCEPT OLD £1 
COINS. THESE DID IN FACT CEASE TO 
BE LEGAL TENDER IN OCTOBER 2017! 


